## Jeff Coe Alderman - 1st District



Eric Marcus Alderman - 2<sup>nd</sup> District

May 20, 2010

Ms. Janice Johnson-Martin City Clerk/Treasurer 730 Washington Avenue – Room 103 Racine, WI 53403

Subj: Communication Requesting An Ordinance Regarding Street Bricks

Dear Ms. Johnson-Martin:

Please accept this communication requesting an ordinance requiring that all red paving bricks found during public construction projects in the City of Racine be removed for reuse, retained and stored by the Public Works Department for future repair and maintenance that may be required for brick streets in the City.

We respectfully request that it be referred to the appropriate committee.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeff Coe Alderman - 1<sup>st</sup> District

Eric Marcus Alderman - 2nd District